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Sunnyside Badminton

March 1, 2023
Dear Parent / Guardian:

We are ready to begin BADMINTON season at Sunnyside Elementary. We will be offering an opportunity to
develop badminton skills and experience game play for our grade 6/7 students this season. Our season will begin
Monday, March 6, until the end of April. Games will be hosted at Sunnyside and other schools in the South Zone
on Tuesdays. We will need parent drivers for away games.

Practices (subject to change due to gym availability)

Grade 6 Practice:
Monday 2:30pm — 3:30pm
Games: Tuesdays 2:40pm-3:30pm (full schedule TBD)

Grade 7 Practice:
Wednesday 2:30pm - 3:30pm
Games: Tuesdays 2:40pm-3:30pm (full schedule TBD)

Expectations:
e Appropriate gym clothes are worn (t-shirt, shorts/sweat pants, runners)
e Students are punctual and attendance is regular unless an absence note is given
e Al players will follow badminton etiquette (sportsmanship) in the gym and coaches’ directions during
practices and games
e Students must maintain good academic and behavioral standing in order to participate on our sports
team

If you have any questions, please contact your coach by email.

Thank you,
Ms. Saeed, Ms. Koonar, and Mr. Mandin

DETACH & RETURN TO your teacher or coach BY Monday, March 6", 2023,

Student’s Name Div.
My child has permission to participate as a member of the BOYS’/GIRLS’ BADMINTON TEAM. | understand that

my child may be exposed to certain risks and dangers while participating in this activity and that accidents and
injuries may occur. During practices, students will be directly supervised by Ms. Saeed, Mr. Mandin and Ms.

Koonar.

Parent Name and Parent Signature Parent Phone
Yes, | give permission for my child to walk home after practice or game.
No, my child will be picked up from Sunnyside and will not walk home. *Pick up must be prompt for 3:30pm*

Yes, | can drive on Away games. | can drive kids including my own child.



